December 1, 2016                                                                                     

Dear Parents,

Hello! I hope all of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and enjoyed the extra-long weekend!

Math and Reading:  We continue to take our one minute timed tests in math along with working on addition/subtractions skills, greater than, less than and equal concepts, fractions, measurement and place value-tens/ones. We are working on our “15” sight word lists. I am very proud of the children who are reading their sight words lists to me and are on their way of becoming “Sight Word Stars”! Some children have not started their sight words lists. I would like them to bring in their lists to read to me starting tomorrow. Please continue to help your child with both of these skills at home. Please remember that “Sight Word Stars” ends on Friday, December 16th. It is very important that your child learns these word lists. It will help enhance your child’s reading and writing skills at the first grade level. Thanks for your help and support!
Spelling #14 and 3-Minute Math Timed Practice Sheets are due before or by next Thursday.  Many children are not returning their homework. Please make sure your child returns his/her homework each week to ensure their success in first grade. Thank You!!

F.Y.I.:
**Social Studies V.I.P. & Me Open House is Tuesday, December 6th from 3:15-4:15. Create Your House Family Project is due tomorrow!!
**Scholastic Book Fair is Monday, December 5th-Friday, December 9th. You will find the flyer in your child’s Thursday folder. Children may purchase books on Wednesday, December 7th at 9:30!
**Christmas Craft Time and Christmas Party/ Gift Exchange: Please see back of note!

Season Greetings, 
